
The Sealy 4B Economic Development Corporation (SEDC) will receive public comments for the
following proposed budget amendments and projects:
      1)The SEDC will receive comments for the proposed Sealy EDC budget amendments. The
budget amendments will transfer funds in the following ways: 

The budget amendments are being made for purposes of reconciliation and projected
expenditures. The proposed budget amendment may be adjusted as recommended by the
EDC Board of Directors and/or Sealy City Council.   

The SEDC will hold the public hearings in which all interested persons shall have the right
to appear and be heard regarding such proposed projects and expenditure of funds. The
public hearing will be held at the City of Sealy Council Chambers 415 Main Street Sealy,
Texas 77474 on Tuesday, April 23, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


